
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Following this week’s interest rate cut by the ECB, the first since 2019, APS Bank Management 

will present its considerations of the decision from an international and local perspective. The 

Bank’s response to the rate cut, and new opportunities for customers and investors, will also be 

announced. 

The Market Briefing will be held on Tuesday, 11 June 2024 at 1400 hours CET, conducted online, 

livestreamed and with interactive Q&A. Registration to the Market Briefing is required using this 

link: https://www.apsbank.com.mt/investor-relations/   
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